## University of Kabianga pays a courtesy call to Confucius Institute

Date and time: Thu, 2015-07-02 16:52

## University of Kabianga pays a courtesy call to Confucius Institute



## University of Kabianga pays a courtesy call to Confucius Institute

July 2nd, 2015, Confucius Institute at the University of Nairobi gave a warm welcome to her new friends from the University of Kabianga. This is the second time for Prof Issah Mwamzandi, Dean of the School of Arts and Social Science and Prof. Jack Ogembo HOD, Chairman of Linguistics, Literature and Communication from the university to visit CIUON. They had a meeting with the Director and the teachers from the Confucius Institute at the University of Nairobi.

During the meeting, they discussed about setting Chinese courses in the University of Kabianga, including certificate program and Chinese corner. Confucius Institute at UoN also donates some books and materials for their Chinese teaching.